Minutes of the Hucknall and District U3A Executive meeting held by Zoom on Wednesday August 5th 2020 at 10.00am.

In Attendance

Barrie Saunders                                                 Chairman
Mark Jackson                                                     Business   Secretary
David Rose                                                        Short Courses Coordinator
Siobhan Lee                                                       Interest Groups' Coordinator
Angela Cornish                                                  Webmaster
Philip Attenborough                                            Equipment Manager
Greg Umney                                                       Membership Secretary

Apologies were received from
Sandra Green    
Melvyn Francis
Dianne White
Diane Heenan
Christine Berrill

Minutes of the previous meeting
These were accepted as a true record.
 
Matters Arising                              
There were no matters arising.
1 Interest Groups' Coordinator
Siobhan reported that some groups were operating via Zoom while some other group leaders were keeping contact with members in a variety of different ways.

2 Speakers' Secretary
All Speakers due to attend the monthly meeting for this year had now been cancelled.

3 Social Sub-Committee
David confirmed that all the social functions planned for this year had now been cancelled. Planning was going ahead for events in 2021. David had updated the Social Committee on the latest Covid 19 advice.

4 Webmaster
Angela said that everything was quiet at the moment but information was still being received from a group of regular contributors.

5 Treasurer
Christine was absent but had sent the latest accounts including Group accounts which because of the virus situation were similar to last month.

6 Equipment Manger
Philip had little to report due to the closure of most group activity.

7 Short Courses Coordinator
David confirmed that the courses were on hold due to the Covid situation.
David also informed the Committee regarding a Notts U3A Zoom meeting that he had attended recently.

8 Membership Secretary
Greg reported that he had exported addresses to the National U3A,as requested.

9 Business Secretary
Mark informed the committee with regards to the recent virtual AGM results. These are available in the August Newsletter and on the website. 
It was pleasing that fifty percent of the members took part.

Mark spoke briefly about the National U3A AGM to be held later in the year.

10  A brief discussion took place on the following topics, a National U3A project on the High Street, the possibility of using Notts TV with other local U3A's to provide Speakers and a request for help by local schools' for members to help hear children read and by the local Scout group for members to give talks/demonstrations etc
It was decided not to become involved in the High Street Project or the Notts TV programme.
We would like members to help the Scout group and local schools but it was felt that we would send information out in September when the Covid situation would hopefully be clearer.

There was no further business and the meeting closed at 10.35.

The next meeting would be held by Zoom on Wednesday 2nd of September.
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